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September 27, 2018 Submitted by President Mark Sain

In an effort to support the goals identified by MPS as essential to the accomplishment of the MPS
Vision and Mission, the President’s activities during the month of September 2018 included the following:

ACADEMIC ACHIEVEMENT

. Attended various district events, including:
—  Traditional-start Day One at Maple Tree School
—  Farm-to-Table event at Vincent High School
—  NAF Advisory Board’s meeting at James Madison Academic Campus
—  High-school Fair at Webster Secondary School
—  Washington High School’s Hall of Fame induction
—  Washington High School vs. Bradley Tech football game
—  Washington High School’s weight room’s ribbon cutting
—  Grits with Grandparents at Metcalfe School.

STUDENT, FAMILY, AND COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT

. Discussed improved continuity of services and expanded opportunities for Milwaukee’s
children and families with local leaders, including:
—  Brenda Campbell, President and CEO of Secure Futures
—  Tim Sheehy, President of the Metropolitan Milwaukee Association of Commerce
—  Danae Davis, Executive Director of Milwaukee Succeeds
—  Eve Hall, President and CEO of the Milwaukee Urban League
—  Tom Barrett, Mayor of the City of Milwaukee
—  Myra Edwards, staff advisor to the Mayor
— Ashanti Hamilton, President of the Milwaukee Common Council
— Khalif Rainey of the Milwaukee Common Council
—  Dr. Laci Coppins-Robbins, Executive Director of MTEC
—  Common Ground.
. Attended the Milwaukee Public Library’s building-and -development meeting
. Attended the groundbreaking ceremony for the Good Hope Library
. Attended the meeting of the Milwaukee Public Library’s Board
. Attended the Rally for Safe Streets event
. Attended the Hero’s Haul fire truck pull

EFFECTIVE AND EFFICIENT OPERATIONS

. Met with district leaders to receive updates on district initiatives:
—  Keith Posley, Ed.D., Interim Superintendent
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